
 

 

 

Murrumburrah Public School 

NEWSLETTER:  11 November 2019 ~ Term 4 Week 5 

Puppet Show 

This week, students K-5 will be treated to a Puppet Show  

performed by Camp Quality.  

The touring puppet show for primary schools answers 

difficult questions kids have about cancer. Often the 

effects of cancer can be confronting for young kids - 

when children return to school they often look very 

different as a result of the side effects from their  

treatment. This needs to be explained so kids know what 

the child has been through and why it’s important to 

support them. Importantly the puppets teach students 

that cancer is not contagious. The show encourages kids 

to be supportive of their classmate who has a mum, dad, 

brother or sister impacted by cancer – or who has cancer 

themselves, and reduces the likelihood of bullying,  

exclusion, confusion or anxiety.  

Students are asked to bring a gold coin donation and 

staff will be donating to this worthy cause. For further 

information, we provide the link below:  

https://www.campquality.org.au/how-we-help/find-a-

program/puppet-show-kids  

 

From my desk… 

Clare Crawford 
 

Student wellbeing is a top priority for our school, as it is fundamental to successful learning. Positive student  

wellbeing allows students to thrive, flourish and learn. Programs such as Positive Behaviour for Learning, Kitchen 

Club, Student Representative Council, Learning Support, Boost, Healthy Canteen to name just a few,  

all contribute to student wellbeing at our school.   

Recently students 4-6 completed the Tell Them from Me survey and the findings are to say the least, very  

encouraging. Our school, as you can see from the graphs below is above the state average for all  

Social-Emotional outcomes.  

https://www.campquality.org.au/how-we-help/find-a-program/puppet-show-kids
https://www.campquality.org.au/how-we-help/find-a-program/puppet-show-kids


 

 

Empathy Responsibility Respect 

EVENT CLASSES ACTIVITY DATE COST 
Notes / 

Money due 

Swim & Survive  Years K-5 Mon—Friday 11-15 Nov 
(normal drop off / pick up)  

Refer to 
note Overdue  

P&C Meeting All welcome Tuesday 12 Nov 
6pm in Meeting Room  Free  

Kinder 2020 Transition Kinder 2020 Wednesday 13 November 
9.10am—3.15pm  Free   

Camp Quality Puppet Show All students Thursday 14 November Gold coin 
donation   

WHAT’S HAPPENING THIS WEEK... 

Today our school hosted a special Remembrance Day 

assembly. We were fortunate enough to have a live  

rendition of ‘The Last Post’ and ’Rouse’ performed by 

Steve Belling. Every class rep laid a wreath and selected 

students recited poems. Special thanks to friends  

and family who were able to attend.   

Thanks also to Year 5 for hosting the event and Mrs 

Glover and 4/5G for the replica of the ‘wall of  

remembrance’ from the War Memorial in Canberra.  

Students in years K-5 are thoroughly enjoying and  

benefiting from the Swim & Survive program. Don’t  

forget to pack swimming gear for the rest of the week.  



 

 

 

GOLD AWARD RECIPIENTS  
Congratulations to our gold award  

recipients, Mikayla Howe and  

Jade & Kayla Schulz.  



 

 

Empathy Responsibility Respect 

 

Kinder 2020 
Transition Dates 

 

Wednesday 13 November 

9.10am to 3.15pm 

Children need to bring hat, water bottle and fresh fruit or 

vegetables and food for recess and lunch  

Wednesday 20 November  

9.10am to 3.15pm 
Children need to bring hat, water bottle and fresh fruit or 

vegetables and food for recess and lunch  

Uniform Shop Open  

Wednesday 20 November 

8.30am—9.15am  

2.45pm—3.30pm  

 

MONDAY 18 NOVEMBER  

Special Lunch  
Pizza (ham & pineapple or ham)  

+ Popper $5 
 

 

 

 
CONGRATULATIONS to our K-2  

reading award recipients.  

On behalf of the NSW Aboriginal  

Education Consultative Group (AECG) and 

principals of Public Education in the 

Hilltops region, we would like to  

invite families and friends to the Annual 

“Proud and Deadly Awards”. 

Friday 22 November  

Young Public School Auditorium 

10.30am with a BBQ and refreshments 

provided at the conclusion of the  

award ceremony. 

 

 


